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 Notice of Risk Limiting Audit 

 
 

The Cherokee County Board of Elections and Registration will be conducting a risk limiting audit on 
Thursday, May 30, 2024, from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m, Should it be necessary, the audit will resume on Friday, 
May 31, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. and shall end at 5 p.m. This risk limiting audit will take place at the 
Cherokee County Elections & Registration office located at 193 Lamar Haley Parkway, Canton, GA 
30114.  This audit will be open to the public. 
 
 

Anne Dover 
Director   

 2782 Marietta Hwy., Suite 100 
Canton, Georgia 30114 
Phone: 770-479-0407 


